
+ 

 

NOTICE TO 7th GRADE STUDENTS 
Qualifying students now have the opportunity to 

earn COLLEGE CREDITS.  

Students take the P.E.R.T. before Summer  2017 

Break and classes begin in September 2017 at 

Nautilus Middle after school. If interested please 

contact your counselor. 

 

More information to come…stay tuned! 


